
Meyers, Robert COE --tS j,

From: Meyers, Robert COE
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2006 5:25 PM
To: Martinez, Danilo I. MDI
Subject: RE: Opinion

Ms. Martinez,

The enabling ordinance that created CTAC permits County employees to sit on the committee.
Any specific conflicts that could arise as a result of committee service should be
presented to me at the appropriate time -- when an item comes up that a County employee
feels could pose a conflict. Other than that, the ordinance does place a cap on the
number of County employees who can serve on CTAC. You would have to check with the board
secretary for CTAC to determine whether appointing another County employee to the
committee will break the cap.

If you have any additional questions for me, feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Thanks,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust
305 350-0613

Original

Messag

From: Martinez, Danilo T. MDT
Sent: Thursday, December 07, 2006 3:23 PM
To: Meyers, Robert ODE
Subject: Opinion

Dear Mr. Meyers,
I kindly request an opinion in reference to whether serving in CTAC would pose a conflict
of interest. Thanks.

Danilo T. Martinez, Manager Cost & Scheduling Miami Dade County Transit
305.375.2113 - danilom@miamidade.gov
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